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STEEP HILL ANNOUCES DIRECTOR RESIGNATION   
 

Toronto, Ontario, July 19, 2024: Steep Hill Inc. (CSE:STPH) announces that Mr. Anthony Viele has 

resigned as a member of the board of directors effective immediately.  

The Board appreciates Mr. Viele’s contribution during his tenure and wishes him all the best in his next 

venture. 

ABOUT STEEP HILL 

Steep Hill is in the process of restructuring its business and is exploring strategic alternatives. 

For further information, please contact: 

Sameet Kanade, CEO 

Email: sameet.kanade@steephill.com 
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